
 
 

 

 

Invitation message from the Chairman of Organizing Committee to participants: 

 

Dear colleagues and friends, 

The 3rd Scientific Meeting of Asia-Pacific Association of Image-guided Therapy in Oncology (APAITO 

2018) is going to be held in Hong Kong from 22nd to 24th of June. 

We all know that image-guided therapy is truly invaluable for cancer therapy and often life-changing 

for cancer patients. APAITO 2018 is designed to facilitate your practice of image-guided therapy and 

enhance patient care, it would be a great opportunity for communication of new treatment concepts 

and technologies in image guided therapy for cancer treatment, interchange of experiences and 

ideas, and building up of collaborative relationships.  

Through lectures by esteemed speakers and video demonstrations by masters of the art, a highly 

selective program designed by a distinguished Scientific Committee will be delivered to cover from 

concepts to technical know-hows of various treatment approaches and techniques. 

Please visit our website at www.apaito2018.com and register for APAITO 2018.  

Looking forward to meeting you. 

Thank you and best regards,  

 

Professor Simon Yu 

Chairman of Organizing Committee 
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http://www.apaito2018.com/

